
Notice of Pubic Hearing 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Board of Education of School District Number 206, in the Counties of 
Cook and Will, State of Illinois, that the tentative budget for said School District for the fiscal year 
beginning July 1, 2021, is on file and conveniently available for public review at the Bloom Township 
High School District 206 Administrative Offices located at 100 West 10th Street, Chicago Heights, Illinois, 
from and after 8 o’clock a.m., on the 20th day of August, 2021. NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN that a 
public hearing on said budget will be held at six o’clock p.m. on the twentieth of September, 2021, at the 
Bloom Township High School District 206 Administrative Offices located at 100 West 10th Street, Chicago 
Heights, Illinois Dated this 16th day of August, 2021. 
Teresa Palombi  
Secretary, Board of Education 
08/16/2021 


